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Dear Commission 

The purpose of this letter is to strongly encourage the Commission to set aside the scheduled date of September 
26, 2007, for adopting the Renewables Committee's final draft of the '.California Guidelines for Reducing Impacts 
to Birds and Bats from Wind Energy Development" to enable sufficient time to modify the prescriptive nature of 
Committee Draft. The Committee Draft requires fundamental and significant changes to avoid imposing 
substantial and unjustified burdens on wind energy development in California. 

The Tehachapi-Mojave Wind Resource Area is very important and vital in my district. The economic benefits of 
wind to the surrounding communities of Tehachapi, Mojave, Rosamond, and Bakersfield are substantial. These 
proposed Guidelines prescribe particular courses of study and partictllar methods at every site across Californis, 
despite many different circumstances at each site, including terrain type, wildlife populations, knowledge bases, 
and experience of the lead agency in permitting wind projects. The Guidelines should instead enable different 
approaches appropriate to the circumstances that may exist. Though the Guidelines have been deemed 
"voluntary," they establish a rigid state sanctioned approach which lead agencies will be forced to follow. 

When the Legislature passed the RPS law, the goal was to accelerate renewable energy development within the 
context of California's existing land use and environmental laws. The Committee Drafl in many cases imposes 
study requirements that go far beyond what is necessary to determine and mitigate significant impact under tne 
California Environmental Quality Act (CEQA) and therefore constitute research which is not reasonable to impose 
as part of the CEQA process. In so doing, the Committee Draft would significantly increase the time necessary to 
permit a wind project and would substantially increase permitting costs. 

For these reasons, Iwould ask that the Commission carefully review all of the submitted comments and concerns 
and take whatever additional time is necessary to develop a document that is less prescriptive and is consistent 
with the requirements of CEQA. 
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